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Dear Captiva Residents and Business owners,
WHY ROPE AND POSTS?

“FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (FAQ)”

1.Why do we need them?- As part of the recent CEPD
beach nourishment project, the final piece to finish was
adding the ropes and posts to protect the newly planted
dune vegetation. The ropes and poles were placed
seaward of the erosion control line and not on private
property. Please remember to mindful of our dunes when
you visit Captiva.

2. Why are the posts so tall and the ropes so tight?-
The FDEP requires taller posts so that the ropes won't sag
below the three-foot requirement to keep clear under the
ropes for sea turtle nesting. We are looking into aesthetic
changes on the way the ropes are structured and can
make changes.

3. What if | don't want them or what if | do want
them?- Please complete our survey
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